HLU Committee

From: Fink, Kenneth < Kenneth.Fink@doh.hawaii.gov>

Sent: Monday, November 6, 2023 4:33 PM

To: HLU Committee

Subject: RE: Letter from Councilmember Tasha Kama re: HLU-10, Wellhead Protection Overlay District

Aloha. We plan to have DOH representation at the meeting.

Kenneth S. Fink, MD, MGA, MPH Director of Health Hawaii State Department of Health 1250 Puncbowl Street, Room 325 Honolulu, HI 96813

Tel: (808) 586-4403 Fax: (808) 586-4368 Email: kenneth.fink@doh.hawaii.gov



From: HLU Committee < HLU.Committee@mauicounty.us>

Sent: Friday, November 3, 2023 2:57 PM

To: Fink, Kenneth < Kenneth. Fink@doh.hawaii.gov > **Cc:** HLU Committee < HLU.Committee@mauicounty.us >

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Letter from Councilmember Tasha Kama re: HLU-10, Wellhead Protection Overlay District

Aloha Dr. Fink,

Please see attached letter from HLU Committee Chair, Tasha Kama.

Mahalo, HLU Committee Staff